
Neal  Gerber  Eisenberg
Welcomes  Two  Attorneys  to
Partnership
Neal Gerber Eisenberg (NGE) is pleased to announce that Alexis
M. Dominguez, previously an associate of the firm’s Labor &
Employment group, and Elizabeth (Beth) E. Radichel, previously
an  associate  of  the  firm’s  Real  Estate  group,  have  been
promoted to partner, effective January 1, 2021.

Dominguez  focuses  his  practice  on  counseling  public  and
private companies on federal and state labor and employment
law.  He  handles  traditional  labor  matters,  including
negotiating  collective  bargaining  agreements,  responding  to
unfair labor practice charges, and representing clients in
arbitration with unions and before state and federal courts
throughout the United States. He helps companies comply with
wage and hour requirements, Title VII, the Americans with
Disabilities Act (ADA), the Age Discrimination in Employment
Act (ADEA), the Family and Medical Leave Act (FMLA), the Fair
Labor Standards Act (FLSA), state and local civil rights laws
and related fair employment laws. The recipient of the firm’s
2019 Pro Bono Excellence in Service Award, Alex is actively
involved with the nonprofit Equip for Equality in addition to
several  other  charitable  institutions.  Most  recently,  U.S.
News & World Report and Best Lawyers listed Alex as “One to
Watch” for 2021.

Dominguez received his law degree cum laude from Northwestern
Pritzker  School  of  Law  and  his  undergraduate  degree  from
Dartmouth College.

Radichel focuses her practice on assisting clients with their
real estate needs. She has extensive experience counseling
public  and  private  real  estate  companies,  real  estate
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investment  trusts,  developers,  lenders,  property  management
companies and high net worth individuals. She handles matters
throughout  the  United  States,  including  acquisitions  and
dispositions,  financings,  construction  financings,  joint
venture  formation,  corporate  structuring,  development
agreements and leasing. She is an active member of both the
firm’s  Sustainability  Committee  and  it’s  Women’s  Network
Leadership Team. Beth is committed to pro bono service through
her representation of a variety of nonprofit organizations in
connection with their transactional legal needs, such as The
AIDS Foundation of Chicago.

Radichel  received  her  law  degree  cum  laude  from  New  York
University  School  of  Law.  She  received  her  undergraduate
degree  magna  cum  laude  from  the  University  of  Wisconsin-
Madison.

Neal  Gerber  Eisenberg  is  a  leading  law  firm  dedicated  to
handling  sophisticated  matters  for  entrepreneurs,  public
companies,  and  private  businesses  and  their  owners.  Our
attorneys  provide  legal  business  solutions  to  public  and
private entities of all types—including Fortune 100 companies,
financial  institutions,  nonprofits  and  high  net  worth
individuals—in connection with domestic and global business
transactions and litigation. The firm has built over thirty
years  of  trusted  partnerships  with  clients  that  span  the
globe, and we meet each unique client need with the same
personalized service and collaboration that provide the most
practical solutions for every matter.


